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We invite your contribution to our forthcoming Special
Issue in Applied Sciences, titled "Innovative Applications
of Novel Natural Products in Medicinal and Agricultural
Research." This dynamic platform will showcase
groundbreaking research, novel discoveries, and
transformative applications of natural products. We
welcome researchers and scientists in medicine and
agriculture to share insights, advancing knowledge and
addressing vital health and agricultural challenges. Our
promise to readers includes an insightful collection of
articles exploring nature's potential in enhancing human
and environmental well-being, serving as a reference for
researchers, practitioners, and policymakers seeking
innovative solutions. Let's together uncover the
untapped potential of natural products for a healthier,
sustainable future.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
As the world of science becomes ever more specialized,
researchers may lose themselves in the deep forest of
the ever increasing number of subfields being created.
This open access journal Applied Sciences has been
started to link these subfields, so researchers can cut
through the forest and see the surrounding, or quite
distant fields and subfields to help develop his/her own
research even further with the aid of this multi-
dimensional network.
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